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" 

Hello, 

As a real estate broker who often serves rental property owners, and who owns rental properties, I 

strongly oppose LD 1806 and hope you'll do your part to vote down. If enacted, this would be yet 

ANOTHER weight in growing bureaucratic and often duplicative burdens for small property owners who 
provide quality housing at a time whenit is needed most. - 

We've already got adequate housing rules, safety regulations and laws. Let's focus on enforcing those to 

pull bad actors into shape or move on and entice conscientious owners to improve and grow our housing 

market.
V 

Sincerely, 

Jason Kern
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JASON KERN 
Broker 

Kern Real Estate 

7 Landing Woods Lane 

Falmouth, ME 04105 
207 400 5566 

'|kernre@gmai|.com
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